Presented to

Dave Hutson

Commuissioner District 4
(March 2021 - March 2023)
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On behalf of the City of Madeira Beach
and its Citizens we thank you for your
service in making this a better Community.

This Appreciation Plaque is presented by the
Board of Commissioners
this 22nd Day of March 2023




